
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, Community Development Director  

Garet Prior, Policy Analyst  

DATE:    February 24, 2020  

SUBJECT: 
TriMet presentation on the Southwest Corridor project’s Conceptual Design Report (CDR).  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive presentation and provide feedback to TriMet representatives.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The Southwest Corridor project is an effort to establish a new 12-mile TriMet MAX line (light rail) 
between southwest Portland and a new Bridgeport Transit Center in Tualatin. In addition to light 
rail, the plan includes roadway, bicycle and pedestrian projects, a strategy to promote equitable 
development in the corridor (SWEDS), and a shared investment strategy for transportation 
improvements that connect the corridor’s communities to the proposed light rail line. 

The Conceptual Design Report (CDR) explains the look, feel, and preliminary design of the project. 
Until March 27, TriMet is collecting public comments on the CDR through the project website 
(trimet.org/swcorridor/) and open house events. The closest events to Tualatin are as follows:  

 Monday, March 2 from 6-8pm at Tualatin Elementary (20405 SW 95th Ave, Tualatin)  

 Sábado, 14 de marzo a 5-7pm en Iglesia St. Anthony (9905 SW McKenzie Street, Tigard) 

Acompáñanos a una exhibición en español para aprender sobre los diseños de las estaciones, 
platicar con el personal del proyecto y compartir sus comentarios 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Conceptual Design Report Presentation from TriMet  

https://trimet.org/max/
https://www.oregonmetro.gov/public-projects/southwest-corridor-plan/equitable-development-strategy
https://trimet.org/swcorridor/

